

## **Diary Dates**

Tuesday 22nd November ~ Year 2 Trip to MOSI
Wednesday 23rd November ~ Year 1 Trip to Bolton Museum
Wednesday 23rd November ~ Year 4 visiting Sharples High 11-12
Thursday 24th November ~ Year 5 out at Bolton Wanderers
Friday 25th November ~ Choir Performing at Canon Slade
Monday 28th November ~ Reception Parents Evening
Tuesday 13th December ~ Nativity @ 9.30am and 1.30pm
Wednesday 14th December ~ Nativity @ 9.30am
Monday 19th December ~ KS1 Party
Tuesday 20th December ~ KS2 Party
Wednesday 21st December ~ Last day of term

Please can you ensure that all children have the correct PE kit in school at all times. KS2 children need an outdoor PE kit and an Indoor PE kit.

Indoor Kit: Blue shorts, Gold T-Shirt and PUMPS! (not bare feet or trainers)
Outdoor PE Kit: Track suit bottoms and a hoodie (preferably blue or black),
Gold T-Shirt and trainers.

Children that are in sports academy need to have outdoor kit for Friday.

Many KS2 children are not appropriately kitted out for the cold wet weather

Kit needs to be labelled with your child's name.

Thank you for your support.

There are so many lovely pictures of learning at The Oaks. Please follow us and ask family members to do the same.



## Take Over Day

On Wednesday 16th November year six took over the running of the school. They each took on a different role. They fronted assembly, answered the phone, did playground duty, taught classes, ordered supplies, locked the gates, sent emails and completed all sorts of other tasks.

The children loved it and the staff had a rest! Well done year six. Please check out our Twitter Feed or the 'Latest News' on our Website for photos!

Year 5 Drumming Assembly 9am on Tuesday 6th December Parents welcome.



## Parent View

Please update your views on parent view. We need to gather parents views every academic year. Please take five minutes to register your views.

parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/

Thank you for supporting our Children In Need event on Friday we raised £145.

Christmas Elves are on sale for £1.50 to raise money for Derian House Children's Hospice





If you have a child that is due to start school next
September and have a date of birth between 1.9.12 - 31.8.13 please check you have completed the online application form.